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2023-2024 Notice No.3 
1. K1 and K2 Parents and Teachers Forum is on tomorrow 16 Sep. (Sat). The 

class teacher will mainly introduce our special features of class 
curriculums and notes for parents' follow-up. Please attend the meeting 
on time. 
 

2. 22 Sep. (Fri) is set as the birthday party for children born in September. 
Students can wear casual clothes and carry the school’s reusable bags, 
little backpacks as well as homework folders to contain their belongings. 
They do not need to bring along their school bags. The time of returning 
to and leaving the school will be as usual. 
 

3. 29 Sep. (Fri) is set as the Lantern Carnival. Kids are welcomed to wear 
Chinese traditional custom with name tag on them. Students can wear 
Chinese traditional dress and carry the school’s reusable bags, little 
backpacks as well as homework folders to contain their belongings. They 
do not need to bring along their school bags. 
The time of returning to and leaving the school will be shown below. 
N1-K1 Whole day class and AM class 8:45-10:45 
K2-K3 Whole day class and AM class 8:45-11:00 
K1 PM class 1:30-3:30 

   *Remarks： 
1. Normal service of school bus during the morning and afternoon on Sep 

29 (Friday), therefore  
2. The Whole-Day Class students who are taking the school bus will leave 

with the Afternoon Class students, school bus manager will contact 
parents about the school bus time between Sep 25 and Sep 27 (Monda- 
Wednesday). If the students who are not taking the school bus after 
school, and parents are coming to pick them up, please contact the school 
office before Sep 23 (Saturday).  

3. For parents from Whole-Day Class who need after-school care service, 
which will be until 3:30 p.m., and without school bus service, please 
notify the class teacher before Sep 25 (Monday) 

4. Please note that the Whole-Day Class napping kits will be distribute 
on Sep 28 (Thursday).  

 
  Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Ms. Tong Shuk Yee 
The Principal 

15th September,2023 


